Steven SeEe

From: Alexandra Wolfe <anwolfe95@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 9:00 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com
Subject: Support for Bill H-5351

Attention Steve Sepe:

To Whom it May Concemn,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to express my strong support for Bill H-5351,
which is currently under consideration. As a concerned and engaged member of our
communtty, [ believe that this bill will have a significant positive impact on healthcare as
well as employment opportunities in our state.

As a Physician Assistant myself and as well as a patient I believe wholeheartedly in the
importance of a multifaceted treatment team and utilization of advanced practice providers.
Providers should be able to practice at the full scope of their training. This not only improves
access to care, whether preventative or cosmetic, but also creates numerous employment
opportunities. Personally I would lose access to my trusted cosmetic NP and watch many of
my friends lose their jobs. Failure to pass this bill would be a huge step backwards for
medicine in Rhode Island.

Thank you for your time and consideration of my views,

Sincerely,

Alexandra Wolfe, PA-C

492 Park Ave
Portsmouth, RI 02871

anwolfe95@gmail.com



